Angela Foster _
From: Jill Marfleet G Zz

Sent: 29 May 2018 18:36
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Compulsory Purchase Order Moat Farm

Dear Mr Grayling

I would like to add my protest to the compulsory purchase order of Moat Farm near Robertsbridge so that a long
defunct railway line can be rebuilt across, amongst other roads, the A21 Robertsbridge by-pass.

This stretch of road is already very busy especially at peak times and will be made even worse with a railway
crossing over it - what was the point in building a by-pass in the first place if a non-essential facility is going to block
it on a regular basis?

It appears that a few people’s pleasure is more important than many people’s comfort and safety.

Yours

Jill Marfleet

GL Marfleet
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